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The concerns raised by Thurlaston Parish Council in our Representation made on 10th May 2023 have not been
addressed by the Applicant in any of the process to date. Our concerns in relation to this application have only been
heightened.
Both Blaby District Council and Leicestershire County Council have submitted extensive and comprehensive
representations to the Examining Authority. Thurlaston Parish Council is fully supportive of these submissions in their
entirety, and it is not our wish to duplicate the content therein. Suffice to say Council is unanimously opposed to this
planned development.
Since our first representation was made it has come to our attention that part of the water catchment area of Thurlaston
Brook is included within the planned site of the development. It is not apparent from the Developer’s application what
steps are to be taken to investigate any impacts upon downstream areas.
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